[Law Firm Letterhead]
January 12, 2016
Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services  
Baltimore, MD
Re:
________________________
HICN:
________________________

DOL:
________________________
Ladies and Gentlemen: 


I write as counsel for <Name of Law Firm> on behalf of our above named client(s).  I wish to confirm that the Garretson Resolution Group - Single Event Lien Resolution Team (“GFRG – SELR”) has been retained to properly satisfy Medicare’s interest by exposing which of our clients are entitled to Medicare benefits and thereafter facilitating repayment with Medicare for the Medicare-entitled group of clients.  
Please see included with this letter the chain of authorization.  The Garretson Resolution Group may, on our behalf, take any action we would be entitled as the claimant counsel, including but not limited to pursuing waivers, compromises and/or appeals.
Please provide The Garretson Resolution Group with copies of all future correspondence.  This correspondence can be sent to:


Garretson Resolution Group, Inc


4064 Colony Road, 2nd Floor

Charlotte, NC 28211

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me.

Very truly yours, 

<Name of Law Firm>
(Attorney Name)

